
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT AUTHORITY 

NOTICE 

NLTA Cash Office, Forest Side 

 

Further to the Notice released on  11 June 2024, the public is hereby informed 

that the NLTA counters at Forest Side is operating back to normal as from 12 

June 2024. 

 

The NLTA relies on the usual understanding and cooperation of the Public. 

 

 

National Land Transport Authority 

MSI Building 

Les Cassis 

Port Louis 

12 June 2024 


